
 

 

 
 

SHERBROOKE U3A Inc. 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 
12th January, 2015 

Upwey Seniors Community Centre:  1 Mahony Street - in car park behind Upwey  Shops.    PO Box 1153 Upwey, 3158    
Phone:   9754  3339 Email:  office@sherbrookeu3a.org.au                   Web: www.sherbrookeu3a.org.au    

    
TERM DATES FOR 2015 
 

Term 1:   2nd Feb - 27th  March 
Term 2:  27th April - 19th  June 
Term 3:  20th  July - 11th   Sept 
Term 4:  12th Oct -    4th   Dec 
 

 
COMMITTEE 
 

President  
Gloria Wales  9754 1554 
                            0419 508 780 
Vice President   
Judith Patrick 9754 3507 
 
Secretary 
Anna Lane 9758 0380 
 
Treasurer  
Gail McAllister 9762 3966 
 
Course Co-Ordinator 
Lorraine Hughes 9800 4489 
 
General Committee Members: 

Sally Larwood 

Beryl Hall  

Diny Suidgeest  

Kay & David Bailey 
 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
 
Monday  9.30 am -  11.30 am 
Tuesday 9.30 am –  11.30 am 
Wednesday 1.00 pm -    2.30 pm 
 
 

 
REGISTRATION AND ENROLMENTS FOR 2015 WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY 

22nd JANUARY FROM  10.00 am  - 11.00am    IN THE UPWEY MAIN HALL 

 
2015 Classes -  If you have been attending classes regularly during 2014, and wish to 

continue next year, there is no need to re-enrol.  We are adopting the OPT OUT  principle 

again.  In other words if you wish to discontinue a class you must inform us.  You still 

must be a financial member, however.     

 

FIRE RISK DAYS:   In the event of  CATASTROPHIC or EXTREME fire 
warnings being issued for our area, all classes, including Bushwalks  
and social events, will be cancelled. 
 
Welcome to 2015 
 

Term One is fast approaching with our first classes commencing on Monday 2
nd

 February.  

 

We have some new classes commencing this year: 
 

-  Big Issues with Gwen Ellingworth:                      Thursday   10.00am – 11.00am 

-  Shaping a Nation with Lorraine Hughes:           Thursday   11.30am – 12.30pm 

-  Friendly Drop In with Judith Patrick:                  Thursday     1.00pm –   3.00pm 

-  Craft Workshop Decoupage with Pat Green:    Friday          1.30pm –   3.00pm 
 

For more information concerning the new classes, please refer to the Class Descriptions 

on our Website. 

 

Classes Not Returning: 

 
-   19th Century Literature:  Tuesday 

-   Poems for Us:                  Thursday 

 

Class Changes: 
 

- Tai Chi is to be renamed:   Chi Gong and Tai Chi 

-   Garden Group:  Contact person is now Janine Groves 

 

Garden Group outings: 

 
On Wednesday February 11th meet at 100 Hilton Road, Ferny Creek for a tour of the 

Ferny Creek Horticultural Society, followed by BYO  picnic/drinks in the adjacent Ferny 

Creek Reserve.  Starting time is 6.30 pm. 

 

On Wednesday March 11th in the Upwey Main Hall there will be a Mini Show plus Swap 

Meet.  Bring along bulbs, plants, books, decorative pots, ornaments, crafts , jams.  

Starting time is 7.30 pm. 

 

I hope everyone enjoys getting back into the swing of things. 

 

 

          
 

 

http://sherbrookeu3a.org.au/

